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In recognition of Customer Service Week

WHEREAS Customer Service Week was first recognized as a national event in 1992 to emphasize the importance of customer services, to honor those who serve and to support customers with the highest degree of care; and 
WHEREAS Customer service week is celebrated annually the first full week of October all around the world; and

WHEREAS the City is committed to upholding the highest standards of care in providing services to residents, businesses, and visitors and to recognize its customer service professionals who integrate consistent and courteous service into their performance each day; and 
WHEREAS The pressures customer service employees face has only increased since the pandemic, and they are often the first point of contact for the City for those seeking service and assistance on complex and challenging issues; and 
WHEREAS it is even more important to recognize the value and critical influence these employees bring to an organization and the impact they have on customer experience; and

NOW THEREFORE, the Mayor and Council hereby recognize Customer Service Week and honor and celebrate its customer service professionals, in particular Jennie Mayes, Tracey Provitt, Lynda Beene Cummings and Diane Brooks, for their extraordinary service to the citizens of Powder Springs, their efforts to deliver quality customer service all year long and the leading role they play in achieving customer satisfaction. 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, we, the Mayor and Council for the City of Powder Springs have caused the seal of the City to be affixed this 16th day of October 2023. 
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